
  
KATIE SCORES AT PP

 Katie O’Brien and her team spent a day in front of 
Planned Parenthood with a project she planned and directed. 
Her husband and her dad were “best helpers.” They packed a 
rental truck with “baby stuff.” Katie said: 
       “I had been worrying about the diaper drive for months, 
but not only were we protected from thunderstorms and 
meter maids and blessed with a bounty of donations, I think 
God was even more busy opening the hearts of people who 
don’t normally consider “the other side.” My favorite 
moment of the day was when the PP escort came over and 
asked what we were doing there. We explained that the PRC 
helps moms with diapers and wipes and clothes and any 
needs during and after their pregnancy. He put a few dollars 
in the bottle and took a donut. Also, a man walked past with 
a little girl. He said something about us trying to take away 
a woman’s right to have an abortion. Later they returned, 
and we talked about our kids who are about the same age. 
Overall, we got many more positive comments than 
negative.  

“Counting the late donations, we’ve collected 4,782 
diapers, 4,734 wipes, $655.00, 195.6 oz, of formula, 
hundreds of baby and maternity clothes and blankets, 
several bottles of soap and baby lotion, a bathtub, a high 
chair, a hobby horse, a stroller, a crib mattress, two diaper 
bags and a few toys. And I’m praying that maybe some girl 
saw all the support there is for her and realized she’s not 
alone and missed her appointment,” said Katie. 

That “donut” taken by the Planned Parenthood 
escort was an extra-fine sign of the thoughtful generosity of 
the pro-life people who stand and pray and offer “a better 
answer.

Thank you, Katie! 

OCTOBER 23: PAUL KENGOR
On Sunday, October 23, at 1:00 

pm, Paul Kengor will join us at St. 
Thomas More Family Life Center on 
Fort Couch Road in Bethel Park for our 
annual PRO-LIFE BANQUET.  

Dr. Kengor goes beyond the 
headlines to study the newsmakers in 
contemporary culture. Politics takes a 
back seat to his interest in the Faith and 

philosophy of the men and women that many in our 
society admire as leaders.  Dr. Kengor's books about 
Ronald Reagan, his associates, his influence on the 
winning of the Cold War and the fall of Communism are 
best-sellers.  

He is a professor at Grove City College and the 
founder of the Center for Vision and Values.  

See p. 8 for Reservation Form 

TWINS SAVED IN FRONT OF PP 
    Nikki offered a 
young woman a better 
choice than abortion. 
She spoke with gentle 
love, and saved three 
lives: a set of twins 
and their mom. Now 
all of us can help 
Nikki as she helps 
Kari to build a better 
future. Email Nikki : 
nbruni@40daysforlifepgh.  

Nikki & Kari enjoy the sonogram pic.

IT'S TIME TO VOLUNTEER 
     Thanks to LIFEPAC (see p. 3), we know the names of
the pro-life candidates for the general election in November. 
Now is the time for all of us to choose a special candidate and 
volunteer to help him/her get elected.  
     Whether it's a Congressman, a PA Senator or Representative 
or the President, it's up to us to let the people in our lives know 
who are the pro-life candidates. And we must do it NOW! 

YOUR VOTE IS CRITICAL TO OUR FUTURE 
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MEMORIALS AND CELEBRATIONS  
In joyful celebration of the 60th Jubilee of Ordination 

to the Priesthood of Fr. Gerald J. Lutz from 
Emma Jean and Joe Kraus and 
Ed & Pat Oresic 

In honor of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
From Agnes McClain 

In Thanksgiving for our 2nd Great-Grandchild,   
Liam Charles White, from Claire & Pat King 
In Thanksgiving for PCUC from Betty Lawson 
In honor of Elsie Y. Lewis in celebration of her 

90th Birthday from Keith & Elsie Rothfus 
In honor of Adam Potter and his ordination to the 

Priesthood on June 25, 2016 from 
Milan, Rose and Mark Liptak 

With love and prayers for Joan Newman 
from Anita Theiss 

In honor of Aurelia Ashley Margaret Cordera with 
love from Virginia Hofmeister 

In honor of Betty J. Sylvester from  
Jeanne & Harold Keffer 

In honor of St. Vincent Seminary from 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward A Gromek 

In honor of my grandchildren who made their 
First Holy Communion: Olivia, Luke and 
Patrick, from Mrs. Peggy O'Malley 

In honor of Priscilla Keller from Vivian Kreutzer 
In honor of Roger Weaver on the third anniversary 

Of his death, with love from his Family 
In honor of Griffin Hoop, youngest grandson #15, 

from Hank & Barb Hoop 
In honor of all the innocent souls taken by abortion 

from Laura Lancia 
In celebration of the 50th Wedding Anniversary of 

Jim & Elaine Chapman from Helen & Frank 
On Mother's Day, in honor and memory of her dear 

Mother, Anna Chiaro from Fran Bevan 
Memory of Florence Cavanaugh from Mary Zaffino 
Memory of Anna Mae Loebig from  

Michael & Margaret Vaughan 
Memory of Anna Mae Loebig from Holly Mularski 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from  

Lee & Barbara Taddonio 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from 

June C. Campbell & Carrie E. Brackman 
from Shane & Nadine Cummings 

Memory of Kathleen Hillen from 
Vincent & Patricia Cummings 

Memory of Kathleen Hillen from Heather Guiddy 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from  

Kathleen L. Hewston 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from 

Vincent & Patricia Cummings 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from Heather Guiddy 

Memory of Kathleen Hillen from 
Kathleen L. Hewston 

Memory Of Kathleen Hillen from 
           Rosemary Sabolic 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from 

Mr. & Mrs. Alfred DeFrancesco 
Memory of Kathleen Hillen from Cathy Molin 

& Pat Pinkevich 
Memory of Jack Donahoe from his dear wife, Joan 
Memory of Anna Dici from Paul Dici 
Memory of Daniel Waters from  

his loving Mother, Glenys 
Memory of Daniel Waters from Helen Cindrich 
Memory of Daniel Waters, son of Glenys, 

from the Board of Directors, PCUC 
Memory of Harry Hochreiter, died 5-8-15, 

from Anne Hochreiter 
Memory of Helen Jordan from Lenore & Ed Novak 
Memory of Thomas Frank from  

Steven & Mary C. Frank 
Memory of John (Jack) Finke by his Family 
In loving Memory of Diane M. Slagle from  

John P. Slagle 
Memory of Charlie Hogan from 

Mary Clare & Donald Hogan. D.M.D. 
Memory of an Angel in Heaven from 

Alice Regan 
Memory of Hofmeister and Kenna Families from 

Ginny Hofmeister 
Memory of Wadowski & Morgan Families from 

Lynda & Joe Krol 
Memory of Marion Way from Thomas H. Way 
Memory of Helen McClelland from  

Tom McClelland  
Memory of Dolly Kirschbaum from 

Madelyn & James Sivak 
Memory of John Link & Robert Wheeler 

from Amelia Streit 
Memory of Patti Macino from Daniel A. Torisky 
Memory of Mark Lansinger from Jean Lansinger 
Memory of Dorothy Brenchak from  

Shirley & Wallace Warner 
Memory of Arthur Kelly from  

Richard & Gerry Cortes 
Memory of Emeric Gruber from his beloved 

Grandma and Grandpappy 
Memory of deceased members of Chappie Family 

from Robert Bruno 
Memory of Michael Palmieri from Mae Martchek 
Memory of Baby Salay from  

Vince & Carol DeUsanio 
Memory of Louise Gusty from Helen & Frank Cindrich 
Memory of my Mother, Virginia Hampton 

from Joan Dristas    (see next page)



MEMORIALS  (CONTINUED) 
Memory of Virginia Hampton from 

Amelia & Jerry Derring 
Memory of Virginia Hampton from  

Rosemary & Kenneth Marks 
Memory of Infant Brian Alexander Wehrli from 

Thomas & Suzanne Wehrli 
Memory of Rosemary Bendel from 

Lynda & Joe Krol 

THE  MAGEE  PROJECT 	
  
Meredith	
  Parente 

The Magee Project is a 
campaign to encourage the restoration 
of a culture of life to Magee Womens 
Hospital with a first step of asking 
Magee to cease committing abortions. 

In 2015, according to reports submitted to the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Department of Health, 
544 abortions were performed at Magee including 251 
second trimester abortions. In 2014, 701 abortions were 
reported at Magee. Abortions are performed at Magee 
to 24 weeks. We believe that asking Magee to cease 
doing abortions is a perfectly reasonable request as 
polls indicate that the public is increasingly 
uncomfortable with abortion as technology has opened 
windows to the womb allowing us to see with our own 
eyes the humanity of preborn children. We began this 
project April 1, 2016, by asking volunteers to commit to 
praying at Magee Hospital for one hour, one day a 
month. Would you like to join us? If you would like to 
know more, see The Magee Project, on Facebook or 
contact TheMageeProject@gmail.com 

 DEMS DEMAND END TO PP INQUIRY 
    Several top Democrats demanded that 
Rep. Paul Ryan end the special 
investigation into Planned Parenthood. 
Ryan shows no signs of letting up. The 
investigation is in response to videos 
produced by the Center for Medical 
Progress. According to the CMP, 

someone caught selling or purchasing human fetal tissue can 
face up to 10 years in prison and a fine up to $500.000.00. We 
urge Rep. Ryan to stick with the inquiry. Call him at 1-202-225-
3031. 

PLANNED PARENTHOOD'S SECRET AGENDA 
         Our July-August issue will have a report on how 
Planned Parenthood is trying to squeeze out all the inde- 
pendent abortion clinics. When smaller clinics close, they 
are replaced by PP. Some pundits predict that PP's goal is 
to be named as a department of the U.S. Government. Is 
this what we want in our country??? 

CENTER FOR MEDICAL PROGRESS 
     We suggest that you go to 

www.centerformedicalprogress.org 
and watch all of the CMP videos in 
their entirety. The media want only 
the latest sensational news, and 
Planned Parenthood wants only the 
profits from its abortion business.  
     Below is the address to hear an 

interview with David. Listen and share with everyone. 
http://www.kaltura.com/p/1949551/sp/0/playMani
fest/entryId/1_izfuf59o/format/url/flavorParamId/
0/TRUNEWS.mp3 

PP HOSTS GATHERING IN PITTSBURGH 
           What are we to believe when a sub-headline says 
Planned Parenthood brought 1,000 volunteers to Pittsburgh to 
“fight restrictive abortion laws,” and the body of the article says 
“about 300 people attended the rally.”? How sad it is when the 
photo with the article features African-American women, when 
we know  PP's founder, Margaret  Sanger  said that “colored 
people are like human weeds and are to be exterminated.” 
(Letter 12-10-1939). 

The PA Dept. of Health reported that in 2014, 13,782 
or 42.9% of abortions were to black or African-Americans. 
Blacks/African Americans are 10% of the population in PA. 
You do the math. 

This, they say, was the largest gathering of volunteers 
for field training in PP's history. And this was a NATIONAL 
gathering?   

++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Congratulations to dear  
Fr. Gerald Lutz on the 
60th Jubilee of his 
Ordination to Priesthood 
************************************************ 

TIDBITS OF WISDOM FROM BETH 
Beth Svirbel, President 

Experience is a teacher 
And the thing that makes me burn 
It always tries to teach me what I don’t what to learn.  
     Here’s what I didn’t want to learn.  And Fr. Frank 
Pavone is a great, patient teacher. 
      You see, I’m always waiting for the clergy, pastors, 
elders, rabbis, imams, or any member of an institutional 
church to get in there and do my pro-life job.  Some clergy 
are so faithful and effective doing all things pro-life. 
Wouldn’t it be better if an ordained minister was on the 
sidewalk in front of Planned Parenthood on an abortion 
day?  Won’t they have a better way of convincing an 
abortion-bound woman to save the baby?   
      With the upcoming election, wouldn’t a sermon from 
the pulpit, urging us to vote pro-life, be better than my 
anemic attempts to do the same?  Wouldn’t it be nice to 

http://www.centerformedicalprogress.org/
http://www.kaltura.com/p/1949551/sp/0/playManifest/entryId/1_izfuf59o/format/url/flavorParamId/0/TRUNEWS.mp3
http://www.kaltura.com/p/1949551/sp/0/playManifest/entryId/1_izfuf59o/format/url/flavorParamId/0/TRUNEWS.mp3
http://www.kaltura.com/p/1949551/sp/0/playManifest/entryId/1_izfuf59o/format/url/flavorParamId/0/TRUNEWS.mp3


just pray and sit still until November 8, letting the 
spokespeople of an institutional church do the 
campaigning? They could tell us who to vote for, right? 
       Sorry, experience and Father Pavone teach me that 
that’s not how it works. The institutional church has the 
job of surviving, keeping the doors open for sinners like 
me. I’m sure that many clergyman or clergywoman 
wonders what he/she’s doing running the strawberry 
festival, raising funds for the new furnace boiler. But with 
no new boiler, it’s tough getting a crew in the pew when 
the snow blows down the center aisle of a place of 
worship.  In an age of accepted atheists, our clergy is 
fighting the rising secular tide just to keep the doors open. 
       But what about the pro-life movement?  Father 
Pavone suggests that there are two aspects of a belief: an 
institutional church and movements, like the pro-life 
movement.  And I’ve learned that I can sit in the pew and 
whine that the Pope doesn’t come to 933 Liberty Avenue 
or I can accept my responsibility to go and try my best, 
sometimes successful, most times not, to offer help and 
hope to any woman considering abortion. 
     Perhaps it’s time to stop wishing and whining that 
someone else, a minister, pastor, rabbi, imam, whomever, 
does what is the job of laity. Dear clergy, support my 
efforts, but I’ve learned that they have to be my efforts. So 
it’s back to the sidewalk, to the polling place, to learning 
all the best arguments that prove the pro-life ideology.  
     Thanks, Father Pavone; I’m learning…and America, 
too, is learning the pro-life message because everyone has 
to learn the truth, even if we don’t want to face it. It’s time 
and it’s our job to take the pro-life truth to Planned 
Parenthood, Allegheny Reproductive or even Magee 
Hospital or wherever and whenever abortion is committed. 

       LOVE FOR LIFE IN UNIONTOWN 
Thank you to the ladies at St. John the Evangelist 

Church in Uniontown. Your beautiful parish center 
seemed like “home” to everyone. The piles of diapers and 
baby items for the local pregnancy support center will 
make many moms happy, and their babies will be cozy 
and warm, thanks to your generosity.  

CATHOLIC CHARITIES’ ROSELIA 
     Catholic Charities has always helped women in need as 
they awaited the birth of their babies. 
     For many years Roselia House was a place of safety, 
security and comfort in the heart of Oakland. Churches 
throughout southwestern PA held fundraisers, diaper 
drives and baby food collections. 

Now the house in Oakland is closed. Catholic 
Charities has leased apartments in a secure building in 
downtown Pittsburgh where women can stay through the 
birth of their infant and until the age of two. 

Now Catholic Charities/Roselia is looking for 
items to maintain these women and their newborns as long 
as they stay at the site. Everything from shower curtains to 
trash bags is important.  

For more information on how you can help, 
contact Lisa Feikema 412-325-6751 or 412-841-7724 or 
Email: lfeike@ccpgh.org.  

INFANT JESUS GROUP CELEBRATION 
Pro-lifers in Pittsburgh's 

eastern suburbs have,  for the past 
ten years, met to discuss the life 
issues. Speakers with expertise in 
many areas of the pro-life 
battleground have come to churches 
in Penn Hills, Monroeville, Plum, 
Pitcairn, Verona, Churchill—any 
place they are invited.  

Thank to Paula Smith, who is the director of 
Birthright in Pittsburgh and a frequent contributor to 
the PITTSBURGH CATHOLIC, the group recently 
celebrated their Tenth Anniversary. Fr. Joe Luisie 
celebrated Mass at North American Martyrs Church, 
where he is pastor. After Mass we went to King's 
Restaurant for breakfast and fellowship. 

If you would like to host a meeting of the 
local group, call the PCUC office and we will help 
you make arrangements. 

“FORBIDDEN ZONE” STILL UNSETTLED
The  TRIBUNE-­‐Review     on  6-­‐2  reported  that  a  federal  appeals  court  said  it  cannot  determine  the  

constitutionality  of  (the  buffer  zone  in  front  of  Planned  Parenthood  on  Liberty  Avenue).    
A  three-­‐judge  panel  for  the  U.S.  Third  Circuit  Court  of  Appeals  overturned  a  lower  court  ruling  dismissing  a  

challenge   to   the   ordinance   and   sent   the   case  back   to  Pittsburgh  Federal   Court   for   further  development.   (end  of  
copy  from  T-­‐R).  Any  citizen  with  a  basic  education  knows  that  the  sidewalks  of  America  are  a  primary  free-­‐speech  
area.  It  is  odd  that  courts  would  prohibit  citizens  from  walking  or  talking  on  a  specific  sidewalk  because  OF  THE  
SACRED   BELIEFS   IN   HIS   MIND.  The  only  people  who   cannot  walk   in   front   of  Planned  Parenthood's   yellow  
arch  at  933  Liberty  Avenue  are  those  who  may  be  seen  and  identified  as  pro-­‐life.    

As   we   watch   this   case   proceed   through   the   courts,   it   will   be   familiar   because   it   bears   the   name   of   the  
director  of  “40  Days  for  Life,”  Nikki  BRUNI.  

mailto:lfeike@ccpgh.org


       GOOD RESULTS FROM LIFEPAC 
Pro-life voters in southwestern PA look for the familiar 

blue & white flyer when it's time to vote. LIFEPAC pays for the 
printing of newsletter pages with candidate information. 
Below are winners for the primary election:
PRESIDENT: Donald Trump 
PA ATTORNEY GENERAL: John Rafferty 
PA AUDITOR GENERAL: John Brown 
TREASURER OF PA: Otto Voit 

UNITED STATES CONGRESS 
District 3:  Mike Kelly 
District 9:  Bill Shuster 
District 12:  Keith Rothfus 
District 14:  Lenny McAllister  
District 18: Tim Murphy

PENNSYLVANIA STATE SENATE 
District 21:  Scott Hutchinson 
District: 37:  Guy Reschenthaler 
District 39:  Kim Ward 
District 41:  Don White 
District 47:  Elder Vogel

PENNSYLVANIA STATE HOUSE 
Allegheny County 

District 16:  Robert Matzie 
District 20:  Adam Ravenstahl 
District 27: Dan Deasy 
District 25:  Joseph Markosek & 

John Ritter 
District 28:  Mike Turzai 
District 30:  Hal English 
District 35:  Marc Gergely & Dawn Walker 
District 32:  Anthony DeLuca 
District 36:  Harry Readshaw 
District 38:  Bill Kortz 
District 39:  Richard Saccone 
District 40:  John Maher 
District 44:  Mark Mustio 
District 45:  Anita Kulik 
District 46:  Jason Ortitay 
District 54:  Eli Evankovich

Armstrong County 
District 55:  Joseph Petrarca  & Michael Geiselhart            
District 60:  Jeff Pyle 
District 63:  Donna Oberlander

Beaver County 
District 10:  Jaret Gibbons  &  Aaron Bernstine 
District 14:  James Marshall 
District 15:  Jim Christiana 
District 16:  Robert Matzie

Butler County 
District 8:    Tedd Nesbit 
District 10:  Jaret Gibbons & Aaron Bernstine 
District 11:  Brian Ellis 
District 12:  Daryl Metcalfe 
District 14:  James Marshall 
District 60:  Jeff Pyle 
District 64:  Lee James 

Fayette County 
District 49:  Alan Benyak 
District 50:  Pam Snyder & Betsy McClure 
District 51:  Matthew Dowling & Tim Mahoney 
District 52:  Ryan Warner

Greene County 
District 50:  Pam Snyder & Betsy McClure

Indiana County 
District 55:  Joseph Petrarca & Michael Geiselhart 
District 60:  Jeff Pyle 
District 62:  Dave Reed 
District 66:  Cris Dush

Lawrence County 
District 10:  Jaret Gibbons & Aaron Bernstine 
District 9:  Chris Sainato 
District 17:  Parke Wentling

Mercer County 
District 7:  Mark Longietti 
District 8:  Tedd Nesbit 
District 17:  Parke Wentling

Washington County 
District 15:  Jim Christiana 
District 39:  Richard Saccone 
District 46:  Jason Ortitay 
District 50:  Pam Snyder & Betsy McClure 
District 40:  John Maher 
District 49:  Alan Benyak

Westmoreland County 
District 46:  George Dunbar 
District 52:  Ryan Warner 
District 54:  Eli Evankovich 
District 55:  Joseph Petrarca & Michael Geiselhart 
District 57:  Eric Nelson 
District 58:  Justin Walsh 
District 59:  Mike Reese 

REPUBLICAN NATIONAL CONVENTION DELEGATES 
WHO WILL PRESERVE THE 

PRO-LIFE PLANK IN THE PLATFORM 
District 3: Phil English & Robert Yates
District 9:  Bill Shuster 
District 12:  Jeff Steigerwalt & Monica Morrill 
District 14:  Mike Devanney & Mary Meloy 
District 18:  Thomas Uram 

REPUBLICAN NATIONAL CONVENTION 
ALTERNATE DELEGATES 

District 3:  Mike Baker 
District 12:  Jill Cooper & Mike McMullin 
District 14:  Andy Maul 
District 18:  Laura Schisler & Thomas Uram & John Wink 

############################################ 

Since 1973 the March of Dimes has been 
boycotted by pro-lifers. Do you know why? 
Call the office 412-531.9272 for information 



PP SUSPECT UNFIT FOR TRIAL
    Robert Lewis Dear, who
admitted to killing three people at
a Planned Parenthood facility in
Colorado Springs, was found
incompetent to stand trial. He
will be indefinitely confined to a
state mental hospital. Charged
with 179 counts, including first-
degree murder, the charges will

remain until a judge deems him competent to stand trial. 
                 Source: Pittsburgh Tribune-Review, 5-12-16

SATANISTS MOCK PRO-LIFE VIGIL

     As pro-lifers prayed the Stations of the Cross outside
a Michigan abortion mill on Good Friday, five members
of the Satanic Temple arrived on the street. They openly
mocked the Passion of Christ. Satanic Temple’s national
spokeswoman Andrea Potti (a.k.a. Jex Blackmore)
donned a crown of thorns and a fake pregnancy belly
while dragging a large wooden cross.
    Potti was flanked by two Satanists wearing suit
jackets bearing the names of pro-life Michigan
lawmakers. The men pretended to scourge Potti in a
scene self-described as “Sanctions of the Cross.”
     The pro-life vigil was part of a nationwide event
organized by the Pro-Life Action League of Chicago.

QUADS ABORTED WITH ARMS ENTWINED
      “The first baby fell into the
toilet,” the unnamed woman wrote.
As they got up to walk t o t h e
operating room,  two babies fell out
and were hanging from her. The
arms of the perfectly formed

lifeless baby boys were wrapped around each other. The
fourth baby had had to be suctioned out of her. He came
out in pieces.
     “I remember sobbing with a co-worker as we sorted
through the remains of the fourth baby boy in the POC
lab. We cradled the tiny intact babies in our arms and
cried for them. I knew that I could no longer do this
work. I was done," she resolved.
      She quit her job that day and, soon afterwards, 
helped four of her former colleagues leave the industry, 
as well.          Dustin Siggins and  Abby Johnson contributed.

SIDEWALK ADVOCATES SAVE LIVES
    Thanks to a generous donor, our
Sidewalk Advocates will have helpful,
most appropriate handouts for women
and men to whom they offer “a better
answer than abortion” at the doors of

Planned Parenthood on Liberty Avenue, downtown.
     Kathy Laslow has volunteered many hours to gather
and train Sidewalk Advocates using the methods in the
manual used by our team. If you would like more details
about this life-saving mission, call 412-486-2319.

WOLF WILL VETO DISMEMBERMENT BAN

     Saying it would be a “step backward for women,” PA
Gov. Tom Wolf promised to veto PA House Bill 1948,
introduced by Rep. Kathy Rapp. Wolf, we must recall,
was an abortion mill escort. He does not say why a ban
on this cruel and unusual means of killing babies would
be a “step backwards,” but his naming a PP board
member as his chief-of-staff and his recent welcoming of
Cecile Richards, president of PP shows where he stands. 

15,000 AT CROATIA’S MARCH FOR LIFE

       Participants in the demonstration included the wife
and two daughters of Croatia’s Prime Minister, Tihomir
Oreskovic. Mrs. Sanja Oreskovic stated that “every
prudent person chooses life over death.”
       Along the route of the March about 200 extreme
feminists and left wing groups shouted insults and
vulgarities at March participants. Those in the March
responded with chants of “life, life.”  They sent kisses to
the culture of death protestors. Source: LifeSiteNews, 5-24-16



JOYFUL AT OUR LADY OF JOY
Sandra Strong knows how to

throw a party. She planned the cute
invitations, fine food and drink,
arrangements for special guests as
well as games, favors and a call for

baby items. She made cute, table decorations, and
even though Sandy is the fastest BINGO caller you
will ever meet, every game had a winner.

Catholic Charities' Roselia Center, Women's
Choice Network, PCUC and 40 Days for Life
shared in the beautifully wrapped profusion of gifts
for babies. The parishioners of Our Lady of Joy
gave abundantly so that many babies will be snug
and warm, and their moms will be so very grateful.

MURDERED BECAUSE SHE REFUSED ABORTION
Zachaeus, her three-year-

old, was the love of her life.
When Candace Pickens became
pregnant again, she had no
intention of having an abortion.
She worried that her abusive
boyfriend would object to her
decision.
     On May 12 she was shot in

the head at point-blank range. Beside her was her
son, badly injured but clinging to life. He lost his
left eye, but he’s doing better than doctors expected.

Police have charged Nathaniel Dixon with
first degree murder of Candace and her unborn
child. The investigation continues. 

Family members have not set up a “Go Fund
Me” account for Zacheus. They ask only for prayer.

LIFE CHAIN REMINDER
    If you are hoping to have a LIFE CHAIN in your

town on Sunday, October 2, it’s not too soon to call
PCUC with questions or information on details. Go to
www.LifeChain.net, and you can see details to help you
plan. We hope every town in the U.S. will join us.

Magnificat Pittsburgh
On Saturday, October 1, Nikki

Bruni, director of 40 Days for Life
Pittsburgh, will be the speaker at the
Magnificat Prayer Breakfast. Nikki’s
journey is a beautiful lesson for all of
u s . M o r e i n f o r m a t i o n : g o t o
www.magnificatpittsburgh.org or call
Kay Burkot, 724-772-6749. 

WV BANS DISMEMBERMENT ABORTIONS
Congratulations!

West Virginia is the third state
t o b a n d i s m e m b e r m e n t
abortions – tearing babies limb
from limb.
The People of Pennsylvania

must be sure our lawmakers and our Governor
know that we will not rest until the same law
passes in PA. So far, Kansas, Idaho,
Mississippi, Oklahoma, Alabama and Nebraska
will protect babies from this horrid slaughter.

Tom Wolf was an abortion mill escort.
He made sure women did not talk to pro-life
sidewalk advocates who offered the choice of
life for their child. He says he will veto this ban
if it is passed by the PA General Assembly.

Let us contact our PA Representatives
and Senators frequently. REMEMBER: They
count the calls. Be sure to leave your name.

PURE PRO-ABORTION GIBBERISH
Any   government   that   can

tell  a  woman  she  can’t  have  an
abortion,   can   tell   her   she   has
to  have  one.
      There is not one example in

this country of the federal government, or any state
legislature, making something illegal and then
forcing people to do it. Also, when abortion was
illegal, neither the federal nor any state ever forced
women to have them.
     In fact, the only way our government would ever
have the power to force women to have abortions is
for abortion to remain legal.

IF ABORTION IS MADE ILLEGAL, WOMEN
WILL GO TO JAIL

More nonsense! Even when
abortion was illegal, it was the
abortionist who committed the
crime, not the woman.

When an abortionist was
brought to justice, the woman who

had the abortion was a witness to the crime. 

If you need information on the LIFE
issues, please call us 412-531-9272. You can also
go to www.pcuc.org to find answers to many of
your questions. If you ask a question and we do
not have the answer, we will find it for you. 



PEOPLE CONCERNED FOR THE UNBORN CHILD
CELEBRATE LIFE BANQUET

Sunday, October 23, 2016 at 1:00 pm

AFTERNOON LUNCHEON WITH

Dr. Paul Kengor, Author, Lecturer, Professor, Patriot

Family Life Center at St. Thomas More, 126 Fort Couch Road, Bethel Park 

Name _______________________________________________________ Phone ____________________________________________

Street _____________________________________________________ City, State, Zip___________________________________
Please make _____ reservations at $35.00 each. = $ ____________  
Please __________ Reserve a table for 10 at $300.00   My E-mail address:__________________________

Mail reservation form and check to: PCUC, 3050 Pioneer Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15226
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